
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

Tuesday, September 24, 1991 

Mr. Hosfeld called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. 

Attendance: Mr. Robert Hosfeld, Chairman; Mr. Arthur Foland; Mr. 
Peter McMahon; Mr. Scot Stone; Mr. James Durham; Mr. Stanley 
Swartz. Excused Absent Members: Mr. Bernard Samples. Also 
present: Mr. Alan c. Schwab, City Planner; Mr. Steve Feverston, 
Assistant City Planner; Mr. Norbert Hoffman, City Engineer. 

Wendy's Restaurant - Planning Commission Special Approval 

The members of the Planning Commission reviewed and discussed the 
site plan submitted for Wendy's Restaurant to be located at 1019 
south Main Street in Centerville Place Shopping Centerville. The 
issues discussed included parking, building materials, screening 
and access to the site. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 
7:25 P.M. 


